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22nd October 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 – Revision Trip 

Macbeth, Corn Exchange, Kings Lynn – 4th February 2025 

 

I am writing to let you know of an exciting opportunity for students in Year 11 to watch a performance of Macbeth at 
the Corn Exchange, Kings Lynn on Tuesday 4th February 2025.  
 
Students will be examined on this text at the end of the year and the company have created the production with Year 
11 students revising the play in mind. Therefore, it is a great opportunity to see this performance live on stage to aid 
their understanding of the play.  
 
In order to ensure as many students are able to see this production as possible, tickets have been reserved to cover the 
whole of the year group and all ticket and transport costs are being covered by the academy.  
 
The production takes place during the school day. We will be travelling to the venue by coach, leaving the academy at 
9.15am and we anticipate arrival back at the academy around 1.30pm at the latest and therefore should be back for 
lunchtime.  
 
Students must wear full school uniform on this visit.  
 
To confirm your child’s place on the trip, please complete and return the attached consent form to me by Friday 19th  
December 2024.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: christian.connell@attrust.org.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
C. Connell 

 
 
C. Connell 
Director of English 
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